

Circular No. RIAH/046/AY 2023-24 Date: 05 NOVEMBER 2023

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support and cooperation, which played an integral role in the grand success of our Annual Sports Day. The theme of this year's event, "Coalesce: Amalgamation of Ancient and Modern Sports," was made possible through your encouragement and involvement.

Your presence, cheers, and active participation not only motivated our young students but also created a sense of community and togetherness. Your dedication to our school and your children's activities is truly remarkable, and it was evident on the day of the event.

We hope that this collaborative spirit continues to flourish, and we look forward to many more successful endeavors together in the future. Thank you once again for being an essential part of our school's journey towards excellence.

Best Regards,

Sonika Kochhar Girotra Principal